
Sent by mass mail out to all properties in the Municipality, June 2, 2023 

Village of Bittern Lake 

Tax Notices 
have been mailed out on 

 June 1, 2023. 
To anyone who has recently purchased a property within the municipality of the 

Village of Bittern Lake 

It is currently taking 3-4 months for the Village of Bittern Lake to receive notification of property title changes 

from Alberta Land Titles.  

If you have purchased a property between February 1, 2023, and now, the Village may not have the correct 

information to issue and mail out your 2023 Property Tax Notice. The Tax Notice will then be sent to the 

servicing Law Office. 

If you have not received your tax notice 

 please contact the Village Office.  

(780) 672 – 7373 

Payment Deadline 

September 28, 2023.  


